
 

 

 
 

It’s that time of year to show your support of the Virginia Harness Horse Association by renewing 

your dues. The dues for all members remains $30.00 for the entire year. However, Drivers have the 

option of paying $100 for the year. If this option is chosen, then their race bike will be covered during 

the Shenandoah Downs meet. If the driver does not choose this option, then all connections of the 

horse (owners, drivers and trainers) must be a member in order to be covered by the insurance.  Being 

a member also allows you to vote at the annual meeting. Please complete the form below and return it 

to the address listed. If you have any questions, contact Debbie Warnick at 443-463-0917. Thanks for 

your continued support. 
 

 

 

 VIRGINIA HARNESS HORSE ASSOCIATION 

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 

 

 

Name: ________________________________________ 

 

Address: __________________________________________________________ 

 

City; ______________________    State: _________________    Zip: ___________ 

 

Phone: ______________________________________________________________ 

 

Email: ______________________________________________________________ 

 

Membership dues: $30.00 per year                Driver (Optional) $100.00 per year 

 

Amount paid: ________________________ 

 

 

Please make checks payable to Virginia Harness Horse Association 

Mail to: Debbie Warnick 

P.O. Box 1603 

Saluda, VA.  23149 

 

 


